
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

Take notice that the Council of the Town of St. Paul is proposing to pass a bylaw pursuant to Section 692 of the 
Municipal Government Act. 
 
The purpose of the public hearing is to obtain public input on proposed Bylaw No. 2022-03 (Land Use Bylaw 
2021-04: Text Amendments):  
 

• To revise the text in Section 6.3: Electronic Signs in the Land Use Bylaw. 
 

DATE: Monday, March 28, 2022 
Regular Council Meeting 
 

TIME: 7:30 p.m.  
 

LOCATION: Town Hall (5101-50 Street) 
Council Chambers (2nd Floor), Town of St. Paul 
www.stpaul.ca 
Go to Town Hall>Live Stream Meetings  

 
NOTE: This amendment applies to the community as a whole, therefore, written letters will not be mailed to 
any particular property owner. 
 
To obtain a copy of the proposed bylaw, you may go to: https://townstpaul.civicweb.net, then click Document 
Center>Bylaws-Proposed. 
 
Residents who are interested in speaking on the proposed bylaw are encouraged to attend the public hearing 
or alternatively present a written submission no later than March 21, 2022 (12:00 Noon). Written submissions 
will be included in the Council agenda package and should be clearly marked to include the Bylaw number.  
The names and addresses of persons providing comments will become part of the public record.  Other 
personal information is protected by the privacy provisions of the Freedom of Information and Protection of 
Privacy (FOIP) Act.   
 
For more information please contact Aline Brousseau, Director of Planning & Legislative Services at 780-645-
8540 or pd@town.stpaul.ab.ca. 
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